
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear all, 

Welcome to my first Riverside           
Federation newsletter. . It includes all of 
the news from both schools so please 
check the dates carefully as some 
events such as Family Cafes and      
parents evening are not on the same 

date in each school.  

The children have come back to school 

after the holiday and settled well into a 

new half term of learning. Our younger 

children are doing poetry with our older 

children learning a story from India. 

Next week is book week. Read through 

the newsletter for reminders of the 

events and I look forward to seeing as 

many of you as possible at the Family 

Cafes next week. 

 Sarah Turner                                                          

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy    February 2018 

Hilgay                    

February 

26th  Book Week  -Federation Day                         

27th  Volley Ball taster           

28th Bedtime Café 5-6pm    

March                            

1st World Book Day                  

2nd Barn Owl to Lynn Museum                                   

8th  Parents Evening  3:00-7:00pm                 

9th  Mothers Day Assembly      

12th  Science Week                 

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for Science 

Day                                         

23rd Comic/Sports Relief                                     

29th Last day of term            

30th March to 13th April School 

closed for Easter                    

April                                        

16th Children return to school  

17th New Age Kurling                                  

20th Closed for staff  training   

27th Tri Golf                           

May                                           

3rd Big Sing                              

14th SATs week                       

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6        

June                           

25th National Sports Week      

July                             

2nd Noted Liars at Corn Exchange 

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

Ten Mile Bank                          

February 

26th Book Week - Federation Day                                         

27th  Volley Ball taster             

27th Bedtime Café 5-6pm      

March                             

1st World Book Day                     

2nd Oak to Lynn Museum                                          

6th  Parents Evening                   

9th Mothers Day Assembly                     

12th  Science Week                    

13th  Yr 5/6 to DMA for Science 

Day                                            

23rd Comic/Sports Relief                                      

29th Last day of term             

30th March to 13th April School 

closed for Easter                       

April                                        

16th Children return to school   

17th New Age Kurling                                                                      

20th Closed for staff training   

27th Tri Golf                            

May                                           

3rd Big Sing                              

14th SATs week                       

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6        

June                              

7th Cycling Proficiency Yr 5/6                           

25th National Sports Week      

July                              

2nd Noted Liars at Corn Exchange                                      

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

Attendance for this week 

Barn Owls  96%      Oak   95.28% 

Tawny Owls 95.53%    

Owlets 98.53%         Acorns 91.43% 

    P E Kit reminder.                                    

 

 

Please ensure your child has their 

PE kit in school at all times.  



Acorn class had a visit this week from 

Bethany and Benjamin who helped them 

to learn all about being safe in the car.  

Year 1 and 2 went out onto the street and 

learnt how to keep safe wile crossing the 

road and walking to school too.  Bethany 

and Benjamin will be back to visit Owlets 

later in the year. 

Clubs 

All of our after school clubs started 

again this week.  All the spaces taken  

for Military Fitness, a very successful 

club.   

Revision club for Years 5 and 6 on  

Mondays also well attended. 

Sewing, art, football, board games/

construction, choir…… wow what a    

fantastic choice the children have, and  

more exciting new ones for next term. 


